
EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES:  22.6.04

04.90
Programmes

The Chairman reported that Senate, at its May meeting, had agreed that reference to ‘courses’ should cease, because ‘programmes’ was the appropriate terminology. 

The Committee sought clarification of the rationale for the change in terminology and noted the implications particularly in relation to existing titles of committees, course management designations (Course Director, Course Committee), publications and forms.

AGREED:


i)
that ‘programmes’ be used as the generic term for the University’s provision, comprising courses and subjects;

ii)
that no change be made to the designation of committees and posts.

